Summary for 9th meeting (8 February 2011)

The Compliance Panel (CP) determined a Complaint against a health worker giving free infant formula samples, from one infant formula manufacturer, to a mother of an exclusively breastfed infant aged six weeks (Ministry of Health Complaint #09-2010-02).  The CP found the health worker’s employer Westgate Medical Centre (WMC) to be in breach of the Ministry’s Code of Practice for Health Workers Articles 4.4, 7.1 and 7.2, in relation to inappropriate sample distribution and use. The CP has made recommendations to WMC as to how they can improve their practice in relation to infant feeding advice including the distribution of infant formula samples.  

The CP also finalised the drafting for the decision about the related complaint against an infant formula marketer (Ministry of Health #09-2010-01).  The CP did not find the infant formula marketer to be in breach of the INC Code of Practice for the Marketing of Infant Formula, but did suggest recommendations to reduce the risk of such a complaint being made in the future.
